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CAMPUS MINISTRY TO THE COLLEGE OF CHARLESTON 
Office of the Chaplain 

Monday, January 29th, 2024 

The steadfast love of the LORD never ceases, his mercies never come to an end;  
they are new every morning; great is your faithfulness (Lam 3:22-23). 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 As I announced after the Student Mass on Sunday, January 28th, Mr. Thomas Gregory no 
longer serves as Campus Minister for the College of Charleston and is no longer an employee of 
the Roman Catholic Diocese of Charleston. 

 We will begin a search for a candidate to succeed him, hopeful that the new Campus 
Minister will begin his or her tenure with us during the Summer. In the meantime, the Student 
Leaders, FOCUS missionaries and I will work in tandem to meet all your needs and support your 
faith. All scheduled events will go on as planned, and the Drexel House remains open to 
students as a home away from home. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly at (843) 697-0854 or by email at 
placombe@charlestondiocese.org if I can be of assistance. 
 
That in all things God may be glorified, 
 

 
 
The Rev. Paul R. Lacombe 
Chaplain to the College of Charleston 
Parochial Vicar at the Cathedral of Saint John the Baptist 
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